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Date: 5/28/2020
To Whom it may concern,

Skilled nursing providers, like us, are among the most highly regulated businesses in the United
States, with multiple regulators at the local, state, and federal level. We are in continuous contact with
the California Department of Public Health, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and our
country health departments to continue to provide our staff, families, and patients with the most current
information regarding Covid-19. Our facility is appropriately staffed with experienced caregivers
providing the care and services to meet the needs of our patients.

This week we have received guidance from public health to do another facility wide sweep of
testing related to Covid-19. All residents and staff members will be tested, unless they have already been
tested with a positive result; this test is for the continued monitoring of negative residents who have the
potential to become positive. Our staff continue to monitor each resident every shift for any signs or
symptoms of Covid-19 and intervene as directed by the physicians.

As always we are striving to provide the best and safest care for our residents and we appreciate
your understanding during this time. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the facility
and we will be happy to assist you.

Thank you for your continued support,
Clearwater Staff
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